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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001593 
Date 20 October 2017 
 

Cancelled Projects 

 
Request: 
 
I write regarding a Freedom of Information request about projects undertaken by 
your organisation in the financial years 2013-14, 2014-15, 2015-16 and 2016-17 and 
I would be grateful if you could respond to the following: 
 
1.  The number of cancelled projects in these financial years, broken down by 

department. 
 
2.  The reasons provided for these cancelled projects, broken down by 

department.  
 
3.  A breakdown of any costs incurred by the cancellation of these projects, by 

department. 
 
If the projects could be split into IT, highways/transport, regeneration and 
communities/housing, that would be great, thank you. 
 
Please note I am referring to actual costs of these projects, and not the projected 
costs ie. how much was actually spent on a project that was eventually cancelled. 
 
With reference to your above questions, I can confirm that City of Wolverhampton 
Council holds this information.  The information you have requested is exempt under 
Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) because the information is 
accessible to you as it is already in the public domain. 
 
Please see the link supplied below: 
 
http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=13982&p=0 
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